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UBRA-KAR/CIR/0185/2017-20 Date: 11.04.2020.

To all members of our unit.

Dear Comrades,

SUB: DONATIONS TO PM'S RELIEF FUND.

In continuation of our circular no.0182 dated.31.03.2020 we wish to bring to your kind notice the following.

At the outset the Association expresses their happiness for the response by members to the call given for donations to PM's
Relief Fund. So far 74 members have credited the amount totaling to Rs.213903/- (as at the end of 10.04.2020) to the
Association SB Account. Apart from this few of our members have contributed sizable amounts directly to PM (CARES)
account. We thank all the donors.

Ours is a 320+ strong Association. We wish that each member contributes at least a nominal amount to meet the present
challenge being faced by the country. This will enable to proudly report that all the members, who are retirees, have
contributed to the noble cause.

In the above circular we have mentioned that the last date for remittance is 18.04.2020. Now in order to ensure that all the
members contribute, we are expending the last date for transfer of the amount to the Association account, up to 25.04.2020.

Some of the members have expressed difficulty in remitting the donation to the account specified in our circular cited above
as they are not in a position to visit the bank branch. It is very likely that the Lock down / Shut down may continue for some
more time. In this regard we wish to suggest the following method to be followed for easy transfer of amount to the
Association Account.

1. Send a mail to your UCO Bank branch from your registered email for transfer of the donation amount to A/c No.
06230101005626 (UCO Bank Retirees Association Karnataka) from your SB account.

2. You can also transfer through M banking app.

3. Furnish the amount, your PAN no to balana56@gmail.com OR watsapp the application to 9845443998.

The consolidated amount will be remitted to PM(CARES) account during the last week of this month.

Stay at Home & stay safe.

B;Lakshminarayana
Hon. Secretary.
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